## **Dan Marks**

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 6:22 AM

To: Charles J Luna

**Subject:** Flash Traffic #4-10-2016: National Awards Committee

## Perch Base, United States Submariners

## Flash Traffic

**Number:** #4-10-2016

**Date:** 4/18/2016

**Subject: National Awards Committee** 

------

-----

Chuck Emmett, Base Commander, has appointed an ad hoc committee made up of Jim Denzien (committee chair,) Don Unser and David Heighway to investigate and submit National Awards recommendations for Base individuals and the Base itself. Any and all awards are open with the exception of the Joe Negri (requires holding of National office) and newsletter, handled differently and later. Any Base member with a candidate in mind, should contact any committee member.